
 

MEMO        
             

 To:        All Staff 
Date:   Monday, September 16, 2024 
From:    Kathy Innocente, Manager HR & Finance  
RE:   Director of Care Announcement      
 
The hiring committee has completed the interviews and we are 
happy to announce that Chantel Brown is the successful candidate 
for the key position of Director of Care starting September 23, 2024. 
 
Chantel has been a dedicated employee with Valley Manor for over 
32 years and has played a pivotal role in the success of the Nursing 
Care Coordinator & Continuous Quality Improvement Lead position 
since 2012. Her leadership, staff management and quality 
improvement skills will be a tremendous asset to the role of 
Director of Care.    
 
Chantel will be replacing Gail Yantha as she enters into a new 
chapter in her journey to a much-deserved retirement on June 1, 
2025. Please congratulate Chantel when you see her in the halls.  
 
Thank you,  

 
 

Kathy Innocente 
Manager, HR & Finance 
 
cc: Board of Directors, CEO 


